COMBATING
SCAMS &
FRAUD DURING
A PANDEMIC

FREE WEBINAR - OPEN TO THE PUBLIC

Wednesday, August 12, 2020
5:00 PM
Zoom Webinar

How can you prevent scams & fraud during
a pandemic?

Hugh Harris from NC DOJ will discuss the
latest scams, statistics, and how to prevent
them. What to do if you or a loved one falls
victim to a scam.

Register in advance for this meeting:
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/
tZwtf-6trjkrEt2UYCVEKCPGM69gqOnCDeYU

Program offered with support by Rumple Memorial
Presbyterian Church of Blowing Rock, NC.
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Hugh A. Harris is an Outreach & Policy Counsel for the North Carolina
Department of Justice Public Protection Section.

The Public Protection Section is focused on protecting the public and preventing
crime in North Carolina. Hugh has lectured at over 150 events including CLE,
CPE, and other events on topics concerning the Department of Justice’s
response to the opioid epidemic, NC’s data breach law, identity theft, consumer
protection, elder fraud, and internet safety. His work at the Department of
Justice has included litigating cases on behalf of the Attorney General’s Office in
the area of North Carolina’s Unfair and Deceptive Trade Practice law.

Hugh also has experience in worker’s compensation law, working for the North
Carolina Department of Justice-Workers Compensation Division. In addition, Mr.
Harris has worked as a Director with the North Carolina Industrial
Commission. He started his career as an Assistant Public Defender in Asheville
and then relocated to the Orange-Chatham County Public Defender’s Office.

Hugh is a member of the North Carolina Financial Literacy Council, North
Carolina Senior Fraud Task Force, North Carolina Partnership to Address Adult
Abuse, and Hope N Hoke (Opioid Task Force). In addition, he participates in the
Attorney General’s Criminal Justice Reform-Pretrial Roundtables.

He is a Board member of Haven House Services-Raleigh, NC and is a mentor at
Moore Square Middle School. He earned his Juris Doctor from the North
Carolina Central University School of Law, and his Bachelor of Arts degree in
psychology from the University of North Carolina at Asheville.



